
 
REQUEST FOR NON-ROUTINE LABEL PLACEMENT 

 
December 20, 2006 
 
To:  Federal Communications Commission 

 Equipment Authorization Branch 
  Laboratory Division 

Office of Engineering and Technology 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, Maryland  21046 

 
Subject: Data for FCC Certification under Part 95 
 
Applicant: Uniden America Corporation 
  181 N. Country Club Road, P.O. Box 580 
  Lake City, South Carolina  29560 
  James R. Haynes, Vice President, Engineering and Regulatory Affairs 
 
TYPE OF EQUIPMENT: FRS/GMRS Hand Held Transmitter 
FCC IDENTIFIER:  AMWUT024 
 
Dear Sir or Madam: 
 
Please accept the FCC Identifier label placement to be located within the battery compartment of the 
referenced device.  The reason for this request is due to the physical size of the device and the limited space 
available for the label placement on the outside of the housing. 
 
Batteries are not installed within the device when it is packaged for marketing.  The device is not operational 
without the batteries.  Since the device only becomes operational after the user installs the batteries, the 
battery compartment must be opened prior to the initial operation.  The FCC Identifier is clearly visible 
when the battery compartment is opened.  Therefore, the device is in compliance with the Commission's 
rules under the provisions of Part 2.925(d). 
 
Please contact the undersigned if you have any questions or need any further information. 
 
Regards, 

 
James R. Haynes 
Vice President, Engineering and Regulatory Affairs 


